
Road Report November 2023

•Completed Work
•Work in Process/Scheduled
•Decisions and Comments

•Thank you
   



Completed Work
 
• 2 culverts replaced near the 

junction of Lake 12  Road 
and Balsam Road 

• 2 culverts replacemed near 
92629 Lake 12 Road 

•  More road ROW’s have been 
cleared and debris removed

• Asphalt patchwork and 
sealing on various Township 
roads

• Met with FEMA for site visits. 
They commented on how 
some of our culverts have 
been incorrectly installed 
and the lack of maintenance. 
This has also been noted by 
one of our contractors Gobel 
Excavating. Example shown

Incorrect Correct



Work in 
Process/Scheduled

• We are working on updating our road inventory with 
Pine County. We have found multiple mistakes from 
previous years and are working to get those 
corrected. 

• ROW clearing is almost completed. Final inspection 
will take place before the end of 2023.

• The new Sturgeon Island bridge is open. The project 
is wrapping up for the year. The plan is for the 
project to be completed in the Spring/Summer of 
2024

• There are e few culverts left to install in the next few 
weeks and ditch cleaning continues weather 
permitting

• Sturgeon Island Road asphalt project is planned for 
Spring 2024

• Sturgeon Island bridge cover is with engineering

    

Warbler Lane Project



Decisions and 
Comments

No decisions at this time.

 

   

     

 



Thank You!

• We are making great 
progress in Windemere 
Township thanks to our 
professional contactors. 

• Your hard work and 
cooperation is greatly 
appreciated!

• Kiminski Paving
• Gobel Excavating and 

Aggregate
• Gregory Waldhalm Utility & 

Excavating


